ROY BLUNT MISSOURI

VICE CHAIRMAN, SENATE REPUBLICAN CONFERENCE

260 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2508 202-224-5721



WASHINGTON, DC 20510

COMMITTEES: **APPROPRIATIONS**

COMMERCE, SCIENCE AND TRANSPORTATION

CHAIRMAN, RULES AND **ADMINISTRATION**

SELECT COMMITTEE ON INTELLIGENCE

September 30, 2016

Mr. Robert Cardillo Director National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency 7500 GEOINT Drive Springfield, Virginia 22150

Dear Director Cardillo,

In recognition of the 20th anniversary of the National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency (NGA), I congratulate all the men and women, past and present, of the NGA.

As you know well, the military and civilian employees serving at the NGA facilities at the West Campus in St. Louis, Missouri, and in Springfield, Virginia, as well as locations throughout the United States and across the globe, produce timely mapping, charting, and intelligence products to warfighters, first responders, civil authorities, policy makers, and the maritime and aviation communities. Throughout its brief twenty year history, the work of the NGA has been invaluable to United States policy makers and military commanders in both war and peacetime, and during significant national security and natural disaster events.

On this 20th anniversary of the NGA, I commend every NGA employee for their selfless service and dedication to the United States. Please share my gratitude with them.

Sincere regards,

United States Senator